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September 13, 2018 

Dear Lower School Parents: 

I have had the opportunity to visit most of our classes to see the amazing teaching and 

learning that is taking place every day at Valwood.  I believe very strongly that students 

retain more information when they are engaged in their lessons.  It is my desire to work 

with our great teachers and staff daily in an effort to continue challenging our students.  

We have a great staff, great students, and great parents at our school.  Together we can 

provide the best education possible for our student body.  Finally, this week was the 17th 

anniversary of September 11th.  Do you remember where you were on this day 17 years 

ago? We should never forget the brave Americans who lost their lives on that tragic day. 

Say an extra prayer for those victims and pray daily for our great country.   

LOWER SCHOOL EVENTS, MEETINGS, AND REMINDERS 

4-H: Mrs. Minson is finalizing meeting dates and times. 

Guitar Lessons: Begins Thursday, September 13 at 3:00 in the Library. 

Valwood Voices: 1st and 3rd Thursdays of each month. 

 

REMEMBER TO WEAR BLUE AND ORANGE ON FRIDAYS! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MRS. BRANNEN’S CLASS FOR WINNING THE 

SPIRIT STICK LAST WEEK! 

GO VALIANTS!! 

Sincerely, 

C. Gary Glover 

Lower School Dean 

 

 


